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Welcome to Eastgate SDA Church! 
A message from our guest speaker, our own elder, Rob Becker 

 

In his later years, after his exile on the Isle of Patmos, the apostle John is said to have spent his 

remaining years in the burgeoning church of Ephesus, in what was then Asia Minor.  The story goes 

that John, each Sabbath, during the congregational worship, would be asked to say a few words to the 

believers.  He was, after all, the last remaining apostle who had actually walked and talked with Jesus 

face to face. 

As an old man now, John would slowly make his way to the front of the congregation; look 

lovingly over the congregation and say, “My little children…love one another.”  And then he would 

slowly make his way back to his seat. 

That was it, “Love one another.” 

Sounds a little like, “judge one another”, doesn’t it?  Have we ever gotten the two confused in 

the way we treat others?  Have we sometimes supplanted the one with the other?  Sometimes it’s good 

to be reminded that our “job” is not to judge, but to love. 

As always you can join in person for Sabbath School at 10:00 and church at 11:15.  We have 

experienced an uptick in our COVID numbers in the valley so please keep masked and respect social 

distancing.  We don’t want to move backward in our recovery. 

You can also worship online at our Facebook Page, feel free to comment so we know you’re a 

part of worship! 

May the Lord Jesus bless you on this precious day of rest. 
 

Rob Becker 
 

This Weekend:  June 5 2021 elder Rob Becker will share from the Word 
Next Weekend:  June 12 , 2021 Chaplain Luke Self  will share from the Word 
 

Week At A Glance           
 

June 5, Sabbath:  10:00am  Live Sabbath Schools in the Church for all generations! 

 ~ Lenard Wittlake Sabbath School Adult Quarterly > The Promise; Covenant Sign 

 ~ The Builders – A New Adult Class > Ecclesiastes, Room 140 

 ~ The Word a Zoom~Hybrid Sabbath School > the Book of Job, chapter 22 &23 

 ~ Young Adult Sabbath School, a Zoom~Hybrid studying about David ~ I Samuel 

~ All Divisions are in Face-to-Face Sabbath School Sessions 

11:15am – 12:15pm Worship Service – Rob Becker, one of our elders here at Eastgate 

Sunset 8:35pm 

June 7, Monday   Memorial Day 

Evening:  7:00pm Hope Group on Zoom 

June 8, Tuesday:  6:30pm, Facilities Committee Meeting 

7:00-8:15pm Youth Face-to-Face Meeting 

June 10, Thursday:  6:30pm Zoom Prayer Meeting 

June 11, Friday  Sunset ~ 8:40pm  

June 12, Sabbath:  10:00am  Live Sabbath Schools in the Church for all generations! 

11:15am – 12:15pm Worship Service – with Chaplain Luke Self 
 

Coyle Dasher; April 15, 1945 - May 24, 2021 

Coyle Dasher passed on Monday, May 24, 2021.  A memorial service will held here at Eastgate on 

Sunday, June 13 at 1:00pm.  Coyle was a faithful and kind friend, brother, godfather, dad and husband.  

He had a great sense of humor, loved classical music, fishing and hunting and had a great talent for 

https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch
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Church Budget 2021 

figuring out anything mechanical and electronic.  Talking about Jesus and what He had done for him 

was one of the most important things to him and he loved spending time with his family.  He is greatly 

missed and loved by his family and those who had the pleasure of knowing him.  He rest now awaiting 

Jesus’ call on that great day when we will all be reunited. 
 

Eastgate SDA Church Service this Week 
 

Worship Service  11:15am 06-05-2021   Link to Facebook 
Gathering Song     Praise Team 

Community Life      Kristy Bartlett 

Kids Korner 

 Children’s Story    Kyle Craig 

Songs of Praise & Worship    Praise Team 

Prayer       Kristy Bartlett 

God’s Word    Church Elder Rob Becker 

Sermon Title:      

Scripture Text:      

Song of Response     Praise Team 

Benediction      Kristy Bartlett 
 

Worship Team today 

Lead Elder:  Kristy Bartlett 

Praise Team Leaders:  

Greeters:  Carol Reiswig 

Lead Deacon:  David Meyer 

Lead Deaconess:  Carol Reiswig 

AV Team:    Ryan and Bob Daniel 

Live Streaming: Brian Hartman 
 

Financial Report (the most current numbers available at this time were report prior to 05-29-2021) 

      RECEIVED  GOAL  NEED 

Student Aid goal for 2021:  GOAL ACHIEVED  $15328.66 $15,204.66 $    (124.00) excess! 

HVAC Up-grades    $  374.00  $55,000.00 Phase 1, 2 &3 
 

  This week’s offering ~ June 5, 2021 - Local Church Budget 

A New York church school fell behind on 

their payments to the conference.  The conference 

had to set a deadline.  “We can only give you three 

more months.  If you are not current by March 

first, we cannot reopen the school in September.” 

The church and school board had an 

emergency meeting.  “What can we do?” they 

asked each other.  “We owe $20,000.  It’s almost 

the first of December.” 

“We could have a bake sale.” 

“We could have a garage sale.” 

“Maybe the students could sell Christmas 

candles.”  But none of these ideas, nor even all these ideas together, would raise enough. 

https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch/
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Finally, one member suggested, “What if we agree to pledge all unexpected money for the next 

three months?  Perhaps God will send the money.” 

Every Sabbath, the head elder took a couple of minutes to ask, “Has anyone gotten any 

unexpected money to donate to the church school debt?”  The funds and ideas began to build.  

Unexpected Christmas gift?  $250.  Year-end bonus larger than usual?  $100.  A forgotten refund?  

$14.50.  A tax rebate?  $1,200.  Large and small, the gifts continued. 

The treasurer kept careful records but did not announce the exact amount until March first.  The 

total of the unexpected money donated to the school debt equaled $20,000! 

Today, as we give to the church budget, let us remember how God blesses those who will trust 

God in their giving.  “We walk by faith, not by sight.” 2 Corinthians 5:7 

Eastgate Church News & Events 
 

Foster Family for “Kitty” the Cat Needed ASAP!! 
Hello!  I am a student of Walla Walla University and I just got into a summer internship program and 

can't take my cat with me.  I have been trying to find someone to watch her and haven't had any luck.  I 

thought that I would reach out to see if you know of anyone who may be interested in watching a sweet 

cat for a few months.  I would be providing her food, litter, toys, etc.  My cat's name is Kitty, and she 

is a sweet, toothless adult cat.  Thank you so much for reading my message, and I hope to hear from 

you.  maddienewmyer@yahoo.com , Phone/text 805-501-9957 
 

SPECIAL MUSIC at Eastgate 

Would you like to serve the church in song?  Maybe you would be willing to provide a special music 

on any given Sabbath?  You can either contact the church office or Kim Boyd.  He will once again be 

leading a team of individuals who will arrange for special music. 
 

EASTGATE SDA WEBSITE! – https://www.eastgatesda.org  

~ Sermon Archives ~ Bulletin Library ~ our weekly e-NewsLetter ~ Events Calendar ~ Offerings 

EASTGATE SDA ON FACEBOOK Like and follow our page on FB! 

https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203   
 

School News & Children’s Ministry Items 
 

WWU Releases Commencement Information 
Commencement will be a little different for Walla Walla University this year to accommodate COVID 

safety precautions.  The dates scheduled are during the weekend of June 11-13, 2021.  Commencement 

will consist of four smaller, in-person, ticketed programs on its campus.  For more information, see 

news.uccsda.org/wwu6221. 
 

New Program for Children Announced by It Is Written 
It Is Written is pleased to announce a brand-new children’s evangelism resource:  Buried Treasure.  

The comprehensive 21-day program is specially designed to minister to children up to 12 years of age 

during an evangelistic series, Vacation Bible School, Sabbath school, or similar event.  

news.uccsda.org/treasure6221. 
 

Milton-Stateline Adventist School is asking for your prayers and donations to help us complete the 

purchase a replacement school bus.  Our old number 7 has been replaced!   

The school had a successful walkathon fundraiser but still needs to raise $2,512.3 to reach their goal 

for this year. 

Any donation big or small would be greatly appreciated.  You may send your donation to MSAS, 

53565 W. Crockett Rd., Milton Freewater, OR 97862 and please mark it "Bus Fund".  Please pick up a 

school newsletter in the lobby of the church this week. 

mailto:maddienewmyer@yahoo.com
https://www.eastgatesda.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=9ed11643c6&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=78a3730cf8&e=c467bd9a4a
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Barbara Lepiane will be retiring at the end of this school year.  Please let her know how much she has 

been appreciated if you had children at MSAS during her time there! 

There are other needs at Milton-Stateline.  These can be read about on their website:  

www.miltonstateline.org/make-a-donation .  These include Walkathon, Kitchen Revision Project and 

the bus.  Thank you for your support. 
 

Part-Time Science & Social Studies Teacher Needed 
Milton-Stateline Adventist School is looking for a part-time 5/6 Science & Social Studies Teacher and 

part time SPED aide.  Please contact Jeanne Goodhew for more information at 

GoodJe@miltonstateline.org or (541) 938-7131. 
 

A Message from Colleg Place High School 

Hello Church Leaders, 

I am facilitating the CPHS Baccalaureate for this school year.  Walla Walla University Church 

has graciously offered their large space for this important ceremony.  I do have a couple of requests 

for you.  If you have Graduating CPHS Seniors please encourage them to share their gifts.  We are 

looking for student Speakers and Musicians.  For music we just ask that at least 1 participant is a 

graduating Senior of CPHS. 

We would love for this Ceremony to take place, but it will only happen if the seniors take 

charge.  I am excited to facilitate them leading this worship service.  Please encourage them to reach 

out to me through email.  We do plan to have a rehearsal on the evening of June 8th from 7:00-9:00pm.  

While students do not have to attend the rehearsal we strongly encourage it. 

If you are interested in helping with this event please let me know as well.  We have mentor 

needs, food needs, etc.  If you have questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Baccalaureate will be the evening of June 10th, 6:30-8:00* at the Walla Walla University 

Church 

Please forward this on to CPHS Graduating Seniors and their families. 

God Bless, 

Kaelyn Pyke (KaelynPyke@gmail.com) 

*End time depends on how many participants we have. 
 

Collegiate & Young Adult Events 
 

Sabbath Morning Bible Study 

This group is currently meeting in a hybrid of both in person and on ZOOM.  Their current study is I 

Samuel as they study the life of David.  To join this group and be in the know of how to meet, visit 

classroom 115 or call Josh Boram (541) 870-4661 or Mary Castrejon at (360) 349-7126. 
 

Reminder of HVAC Campaign 
 

Facilities Committee Report:  HVAC Up-grades Campaign Phase 2 and Phase 3 

At our January 2021 Church Business Meeting we described how it was our goal to replace our 

aging HVAC units which condition the air for our sanctuary. The goal was to complete the work this 

summer along with some wall surface refreshing during the coming summer.  There are three units 

which work together.  These three units were all manufactured on November 1, 1985.  This means they 

are 35 years old which is easily 10 to 15 years beyond their anticipated service life when installed. 

However, before we had completed plans to deal with these three machines, (#8, #9, & #10) we 

experienced a catastrophic failure of Unit #1 (Fellowship Hall ~ Phase 1).  We replaced it and within a 

short period of time we discovered that we had also experienced the failure of Unit #6 (Primary Room 

~ Phase 2). 

http://www.miltonstateline.org/make-a-donation
mailto:GoodJe@miltonstateline.org
mailto:KaelynPyke@gmail.com
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In the meantime we are working out the details of a system replacement of the units which supply 

the Sanctuary.  This will be Phase 3. 

We have an additional four units which were manufactured prior to or up to February 1, 1986.  

Our plan would be to set as a goal the replacement of these units during the 2022 calendar year.  This 

would be Phase 4. 

The systematic replacement of these older units will bring about a reduced energy usage as the 

newer units will be significantly more energy efficient. 

We have set as a goal to raise this calendar year $55,000 to off-set the costs of the unit we are 

replacing this year, 2021 [Units, #1, #6, #8, #9, & #10]. 

We share this information with you so that you are aware of the physical plant needs of our church 

building.  We thank you for your support of this and all of our financial needs here at the Eastgate 

SDA church. 

Facilities Committee 
 

Walla Walla Valley SDA News 
 

The Christian Aid Center has the following volunteer opportunities: 

* Breakfast Cooks 

* Childcare Helpers 

For more information, please contact Jeannette Regalado, Volunteer Coordinator, at (509) 525-7153 

ext. 114.  You can also fill out a volunteer application online at christianaidcenter.org. 
 

ARW presents a STRAWBERRY & ICE CREAM FEED 

ARW (Adventist Retired Workers) will be held Sunday, June 6, in the Village Church Fellowship Hall 

at 4:00 p.m.  Don't miss out on our Annual Strawberry Ice Cream Feed.  All those who have been 

employed in any phase of denominational work are invited to come.  See you there!  For details, call 

Bona Engen 509-522-4848. 
 

SonBridge is Searching for a Programs Coordinator 

This part-time position recruits and develops new programs and classes--and evaluates and supports 

existing programs.  Please contact us at (509) 529-3100 or search@sonbridge.org  
 

Upper Columbia Conference of SDA News 
 

Camp Meeting Focus:  Ron Halvorsen Jr. 

Ron Halvorsen Jr. is the senior pastor of the North Cascade Adventist 

Church.  He came to Washington from Ohio where he was president of 

the Ohio Conference.  Pastor Halvorsen will be the main speaker for 

Thursday and Friday evening and Sabbath morning of camp meeting.  

The full dates for camp meeting are June 14 – June 19, 2021!  Walla 

Walla University Church is hosting this virtual event, and if you live 

locally, there is seating available at the church for in-person viewing.  

Your church can live stream the event the whole week, including 

Sabbath!  More information on Pastor Halvorsen, the other main 

speakers, and the great seminars is located at 

uccsda.org/campmeeting.  Join us! 
 

 
 

Live By Faith Podcast:  Overcoming Procrastination  
Isn't it just so much easier to put things off until later?  The Live By Faith podcast, hosted by Pastor 

Minner Labrador, brings weekly inspiration to our local community through Shine 104.9 and is also 

broadcasting nationally through LifeTalk Radio.  This episode focuses on how to overcome 

http://christianaidcenter.org/
mailto:search@sonbridge.org
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=2ec30249ab&e=c467bd9a4a
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procrastination and get to the kind of success that God has reserved for us.  To hear the podcast, go to 

uccsda.org/livebyfaith. 

What Is Health? 
Sure, we talk about health, but what is it really?  What do we know about it?  Do we really care about 

it?  Cindy Williams, RN, UCC health ministries coordinator writes about why we should be engaged 

with our health, even when everything is going great.  Read the full story at 

news.uccsda.org/health6221. 
 

Women's Ministries Event:  Bible Journaling — June 6 

Are you creative?  Enjoy visuals that remind you of God's love, His lessons, and scripture?  Join 

Heather-Dawn Small, General Conference women's ministries director, on Sunday, June 6, 2021, at 

7:00 a.m. (PDT) via Zoom for a Sunday morning session learning Bible Journaling, something that has 

impacted, deepened and brought joy in Heather-Dawn's relationship with God.  Invite a friend and 

register today to receive the Zoom information and resources for the class!  Register at 

news.uccsda.org/journal6221. 
 

Volunteers Needed for Maranatha Project at UCA 

UCA is so thankful that Maranatha will be there July 11-23, 2021 to help with demolition and painting 

of the girls’ dorm.  The help that UCA will receive from Maranatha volunteers makes it possible for 

UCA to afford and have the time to complete everything they would like to this summer.  The project 

is currently looking for more volunteers, so if you or someone you know would like to come help out 

and create a beautiful new environment for the girls living on third floor of the dorm, please check out 

the project details at news.uccsda.org/UCA51921. 
 

Conference on Family Research and Practice 
Register for the free 2021 Adventist Conference on Family Research and Practice.  This event, held 

July 22-24, will be facilitated virtually; this year's theme is "Forgiveness."  This annual conference, 

held at Andrews University, is designed to provide professionals and family ministries leaders alike the 

opportunity to be exposed to best practice strategies and research in the area of family therapy, family 

studies, family ministry, social work, and psychology in order to enhance ministry to families.  For 

more information and to register go to news.uccsda.org/acfrp6221 
 

Camp MiVoden Hosts Abba's Child Grief Camp 
Camp MiVoden is excited to be expanding its ministry this summer by hosting an Abba’s Child Grief 

Camp.  Abba’s Child is designed to minister to children who have experienced the recent death of an 

immediate family member.  The concept is simple; place a grieving child in a place where adventure 

abounds; surround them with people who understand and relate to what they are going through; then 

watch as the begin to open up and talk about their feelings.  All of this is at no charge to the child’s 

family (it is funded through Abba’s Child Grief Camps).  This year, our Abba’s Child camp is for 

junior aged kids (9-12 years old).  To learn more and to apply go to news.uccsda.org/abba52621. 
 

Leadership Transition at Upper Columbia Academy for 2022 
Jeff "PJ" Deming has joined Upper Columbia Academy as principal starting the 2022 school year.  His 

arrival follows the departure of Eric Johnson.  Read the rest of the story at news.uccsda.org/uca52621. 
 

Contribute Using the Lowest Fees Possible 

AdventistGiving negotiates the lowest possible fees for online giving.  These costs are shared by the 

local conference (70%), union conference (10%), North American Division (10%), and General 

Conference (10%).  When donating, please consider using ACH (electronic check or savings) as your 

payment method to help keep costs to a minimum. 

For your reference (1st quarter 2020 fees): 

 ACH (electronic check or savings account) averaged 19 cents each 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=81f11a0e9f&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=6f19bc2ab7&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=1d1f411c9e&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=a78dd9f876&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=a6cb3aebe1&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=2a5584ed9d&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=a9d82ad64c&e=c467bd9a4a
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 Debit cards averaged 0.63% of the amount donated 

 Credit cards averaged 2.18% of the amount donated 
 

Bible Tours Offered in 2021 
We are excited to once again offer Bible Study Tours led by Dr. Carl Cosaert, Dean of the 

School of Theology and Professor of Biblical Studies at Walla Walla University.  Below is a list of 

tours in 2021 for you to consider: 

August 23 - September 3, 2021 — The Steps of Jesus Tour will be an extraordinary journey to 

Jordan and Israel that will bring the stories of Jesus and the early church to life unlike anything you 

have experienced before.  Walking through the countryside in Galilee where Jesus often taught and 

seeing the remains of an ancient boat that dates back to Jesus time bring to life Biblical stories in a not 

to be forgotten way.  Visiting the Nazareth Village provides an opportunity to see what life in Galilee 

would have been like in the time of Jesus. 

December 13 – 23, 2021 – The Egypt Bible Tour will find you standing in front of the ancient 

Pyramids of Giza experiencing the same awe that Joseph felt when he stood before them nearly four 

thousand years ago.  Visiting the spectacular monuments in ancient Thebes you will impress you with 

the courage and faith Moses had to have in God in order to stand up to the mighty Pharaoh of Egypt. 

You will encounter many more experiences than those listed.  Dr. Cosaert will be both your 

teacher and guide for all three tours.  He has carefully chosen the best sites, hotel accommodations and 

restaurants to ensure your tour will be an amazing experience.  For a complete itinerary and cost for 

the tour or tours you would like to join , please email Sharon Searson at sharons@uccsda.org or go to 

www.adventours.org. 
 

READ THE LATEST NORTHWEST ADVENTIST NEWS at www.gleanernow.com   Subscribe 

to GLEANERWEEKLY, the Northwest’s weekly eNewsletter, at http://www.gleanerweekly.com  

MORE NEWS UCC News   North Pacific Union GleanerNow 

North American Division NewsPoints  Adventist News Network News 
 

North Pacific Union Conference 
 

RELIGIOUS LIBERTY Do you struggle to explain your convictions about Sabbath or labor unions 

to your employer?  Are you being asked to work on Sabbath?  The Northwest Religious Liberty 

Association can help.  Call Greg Hamilton and Rhonda Bolton at 360/857-7040. 
 

NAD Religious Liberty Department Webinar On Current Events 
Did you miss the NAD Public Affairs and Religious Liberty department's interactive webinar, 

“Christian Witness in an Era of COVID-19, Christian Nationalism, Racial Injustice, and the Equality 

Act?”  Topics included Vaccines and Religious Objections; COVID-19 Pandemic and Local Church 

Closings (including Canadian perspective); Racial Stereotyping; Christian Nationalism; and The 

Equality Act and Religious Freedom.  The full program can be viewed at news.uccsda.org/parl32421. 
 

North American Division 
 

NAD Ministry Releases New Resources to Educate Youth on Mental Health 

Youth and Young Adult Ministries of the North American Division recently released a comprehensive, 

digital resource to educate youth on mental health, and offer encouragement and community for those 

seeking help.  OneTeam Mental Health is a website with material on depression, anxiety, suicidal 

thoughts, and wellness.  For more information, see news.uccsda.org/health52621. 
 

New Video Series from NAD Family Ministries 

"A Word for Your Family" explores 52 common, everyday words with a biblical message.  Presented 

by Drs. Claudio and Pamela Consuegra, NAD Family Ministries Directors, these videos will encourage 

you, inspire you, and make you think.  Share them on social media or on your church website, 

mailto:sharons@uccsda.org
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=5b3060745c&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.gleanernow.com/
http://www.gleanerweekly.com/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=e545b83f46&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=bde38866b8&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=c7cc238c98&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ef3135738d&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=6e570e616f&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ee5f528592&e=c467bd9a4a
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download them, and show them in your church.  Watch each word, write it down, meditate on it, and 

use the lessons to strengthen your family life!  Watch the series at news.uccsda.org/2Z45tux. 
 

PRAY ONE MISSION is a North American Division initiative calling us to focused prayer for people 

who need Jesus. Do you know of one or two such people? As you pray for these individuals, please 

consider sending them a subscription to Signs of the Times® at 800/545-2449. Prayer and the printed 

page are great teammates and proven soul winners.  http://www.signstimes.com  
 

MISSION 360° MAGAZINE Several publications, such as Mission Post and Frontline have merged 

and expanded to create a new official mission magazine of the Seventh-day Adventist church called 

Mission 360°.  It will be published quarterly and you can sign up for an online version at 

www.Mission360Mag.org  
 

General Conference 
 

General Conference Launches COVID-19 Mental Health Initiative 

We in the midst of a mental health pandemic, with one in four young adults ages 18-24 reporting 

having seriously considered suicide in the past 30 days.  That is a fact, but there is hope.  Through the 

General Conference’s new COVID-19 mental health initiative we can work together to counter 

isolation, loneliness, and hopelessness by offering positive coping strategies and establishing support 

structures.  Sign up today to become an ambassador and raise awareness with your family, friends, and 

community at news.uccsda.org/health31021. 
 

  

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=e802c3a4f7&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.signstimes.com/
http://www.mission360mag.org/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=f858a5a17f&e=c467bd9a4a
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P  
We are inviting you to pray for members and friends of our church family each day.  

Please keep this in a place that will make it easy for you to remember to pray for one 

another. 
“… we do not make requests of You because we are righteous, but because of Your great mercy.  O 

Lord listen!  O Lord forgive!  O Lord hear and act!” 
(Daniel 9:18 & 19. NIV) 

Anonymous: 

Do you have an anonymous prayer request?  Please state it via email to the church office. 

We will share it here anonymously for the body to provide prayer support! 

Three of our church women are fighting breast cancer. 
 

Requests: - What are your prayer requests? 

Prayers for all of our Health Care providers in our fellowship that they may be protected from 

infection from COVID-19 

Seth A., Evon A., Kristy B., Jen B., Rachel B., Cal B., Jamie C., Stephanie C., Jen D., Guy E., Heidi 

E., Rhonda E., Rod F., Debbie H., Daniel H., Dr. Gilly I., Tammy J., Susan M., Julie S., Toby S., 

Nancy R., Carolynn V., Sherry W., 
Prayers for Coyle Dasher’s family as they mourn their loss. 

Prayers for Grace B. as she recovers from a recent surgery and through her rehab treatment. 

Prayers for Dan (brother) and Vern & Jerra K’s family 

Randy R. - Prayers for Rehab and healing following shoulder surgery 

Stan M. – Prayers for healing and rehab on my shoulder 

Erik J. – Prayers for continued making positive life changes. 

Joe M. – strength to stop smoking and renewed strength to make positive life changes. 

George K. – Requests prayers for continued healing from spinal compression fractures 

Dan M. – appreciates prayers as he regains strength 

Holly J. - Prayers as she continues the fight against cancer. 

Dorothy C – Requests prayers as she continues to experience health issues. 

Ruth H. – request your prayers as she recovers from a surgical procedure & has follow up procedures to come. 

Asher P. – Special prayers as his treatment has taken him home and improvement takes place 

Prayers for Asher and his family while they strive to stay infection and virus free! 

Debbie P – for health, healing & strength, it is harder to get around 

Deb K. – for health, healing as she recuperates from a recent surgery. 

Debbie S – continued health & strength 

“D” Underwood –requests continued prayers for her daughter & son 

Megan E.’s - continued prayers for her parents 

Tami J. – Continues to ask for your prayers as she struggles and praises for successes in Christ 

Prayers for our Seventh-day Adventist Schools, Faculty and Staff as they work to provide the highest level of 

education they can through the best methods available to them and the students they serve!  Guard them from 

COVID infections 
 

In Military Service - Continual Prayer for those serving 
Diane U. – Grandson in the Marines   Paul D. – Army Reserves 

Evon A.’s daughter; Anna Harris ~ Navy  Seth A. – Air Force Reserves 

Praises: 
Doug H. – Praises God for the success of his treatment and prays for continuing healing. 

Linda J. – Praises for healing of injuries 

Kristy B. – Praises for healing from injuries sustained from a recent bicycle accident. 
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Job Network 
 

Looking for a position? Looking to Hire? Please let us know so we can assist in getting the word out! 
 

Job Opportunities in the Oregon Conference 

Looking for work in the Oregon Conference? Check the following for job postings: 

www.oregonconference.org/employment-home 
 

New Positions Open at UCC 

Upper Columbia Conference may have openings available.  For more information and to apply see 

uccsda.org/jobs. 
 

Walla Walla University Job Positions 

STAFF:  https://www.wallawalla.edu/resources/human-resources-payroll/staff-employment/  

FACULTY:  https://www.wallawalla.edu/resources/human-resources-payroll/faculty-employment/  
 

Part-Time Science & Social Studies Teacher Needed 
Milton-Stateline Adventist School is looking for a part-time 5/6 Science & Social Studies Teacher and 

part time SPED aide.  Please contact Jeanne Goodhew for more information at 

GoodJe@miltonstateline.org or (541) 938-7131. 
 

Classified Ads, Services & Needs 
 

Are you in a service industry?  Would you like your church family to be aware of what services you can provide?  Please consider placing an ad in this 
space.  At this time, to place an advertisement here will not cost any money.  It should only be basic text with no illustrations or photos.  To add graphics 

may or may not be possible based on time and graphic software available.  Thank you, Office Manager. 

Submit your service ads to the following email address:  office@eastgateadventist.church   Weekly Deadline:  Items must be received prior to 8:00am 
Wednesday mornings.  

Thank you for your positive feedback and comments.  Sincerely, Eastgate SDA Office Manager 
 

Need Electrical Work Done?  Power Solutions Electric 

Casey Werner and Trent Fowler may be your solution to your electric wiring and repair projects.  

Contact Heidi or Tara at pselectric01@gmail.com or 509-540-2656.  It’s always good to know your 

electrician! 
 

REALTOR:  Thinking about buying or selling your home?  Want a Christian Realtor to be your 

advocate and guide?  Let me serve you with the best resources and service in the business.  Call or text 

Sarah Bergman at John L. Scott, Walla Walla at 509-240-6826 or reach me by email at 

sbergman@johnlscott.com for a no-obligation consultation and market analysis.  I look forward to 

hearing from you.  
 

PC SAVVY Computer Repair - Arron Pleier,  www.pcsavvycr.com or 

miltonfreewater@pcsavvycr.com   509-593-0492 

PC Savvy Computer Repair - $50 Computer Repair 

We service Windows and Apple devices, laptops and Desktops, smartphones and tablets 
 

iPhone Screen Repair starting at $80   Virus removal from all devices  - $50 

Smartphone Spam call stopping - $10   Computer building and Upgrades 

Ink and toner for printers starting at $25 for a set of ink And many more services 
 

Call us and leave a message or text us – We will get back to you as soon as possible 
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